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Welcome to what is fondly 
known as the “Gala” issue 
of the United Hospital 
Foundation newsletters. 
We are always excited to 
showcase you, our generous 
donors, at the most 
glamorous event of the year. 

As you page through this 
issue, you’ll find an overview of the Gala with many photos. We hope you 
enjoy seeing them as much as we enjoyed celebrating with you. Thank 
you to those who attended, contributed and purchased items, making 
the evening one to remember. More than $1.5 million was raised to help 
United maintain its status as the premier hospital in the east metro and 
continue its mission to serve our communities by providing exceptional 
care, as we prevent illness, restore health and provide comfort to all who 
entrust us with their care.

In this issue, we announce our trustee of the year, Dan Mott. During our 
Annual Meeting in June, three new board members were added to an 
already impressive board and we are thrilled to see the direction the new 
board will take us in 2017. 

You are the reason United Hospital remains the premier hospital in the 
east metro. If you’d like to consider making a year-end donation, please 
call 651-241-8022. 

Thank you for everything you do for our patients and our community. 

David Byrd 
President, United Hospital Foundation 
Vice President, Allina Health

Kris Taylor 
Chair, United Hospital Foundation Board of Directors
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Capital Campaign update:  
Hybrid Surgical Suite
Nasseff Heart Center is home to cutting-edge heart care
Many of you made the Nasseff Heart Center the home for outstanding heart 
care provided by doctors recognized around the world. Heart care is important 
at every age, but even more so to our aging population...one that is growing 
rapidly.

Health care changes so fast making it important to keep up with all the 
treatments needed for heart health. You can help make sure the Nasseff Heart 
Center continues to offer the best in heart care through a new, state-of-the-art 
Hybrid Surgical Suite. The suite will be a great addition to advancing our care 
for cardiovascular conditions.

A Hybrid Surgical Suite blends the capabilities of a cardiovascular 
catheterization laboratory, where minimally invasive heart procedures are 
performed, with a traditional surgical suite where open-heart surgeries are 
performed. The suite, which is large enough for a dozen clinicians to work 
seamlessly, also features robotic three-dimensional imaging.

Patients who benefit include those with:

•	 trauma requiring vascular and orthopedic repair.

•	 defective pacemakers leads. When pacemaker leads become defective, they 
need to be removed and could be done so more safely in a Hybrid Surgical 
Suite than in a traditional operating room where portable x-ray machines 
are used.

•	 congenital cardiac defects, such as “Structural Heart.”

•	 abdominal aortic aneurysms (a blister on the main artery in the abdomen).

•	 abnormalities that develop with wear and tear of the valves and vessels of 
the heart wall, or through other disease processes.

How YOU can help
Consider a gift to support 
this critical project. Many  
of us aren’t gifted enough  
to provide worldclass 
medical care. We can, 
however, support patients 
who need care by  
providing monetary gifts.

For more information,  
or to make a donation, 
contact United Hospital 
Foundation: 651-241-8022 
or visit allinahealth.org/
unitedfoundation.
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Welcome New Board Members

John Kuhrmeyer 
“True satisfaction in life comes 
from serving others,” said John 
C. Kuhrmeyer, CFP, ChFc, CLU, 
Canopy Financial Group. 

John has been successfully providing 
financial advice and superior service 
to his clients since 1980. He focuses 

his practice on wealth accumulation and preservation for 
individuals, small businesses and their employees. John 
helps his clients by recommending appropriate strategies 
supported by timely, accurate information and friendly, 
responsive service. He combines openness with honesty 
and a genuine concern for his clients’ welfare.

John’s work philosophy is to the point, and he speaks of his 
work with conviction and enthusiasm: “True satisfaction in 
life comes from serving others. For this reason, we will

help our clients achieve their financial objectives prudently, 
through a long-term financial planning relationship.”

In addition to his professional practice, John has been 
Chairman of the Board with Phoenix Alternatives, Inc. 
(PAI, Inc.) for more than 20 years. This small nonprofit 
provides day training services for young adults, adults  
and seniors with disabilities. The group recently started 
a new bus company, Newtrax, for the sole purpose of 
providing transportation to PAI’s clients and others  
with similar needs.

He is a graduate of the University of Minnesota with a 
Bachelor of Arts Degree in Economics. As a member of the 
Financial Planning Association (FPA), John stays abreast 
of new developments in the industry so that his clients 
receive comprehensive and strategic information.

John and has been married to Diane for 34 years and  
have two grown sons, AJ and Daniel. 

Gregg M. Cummings 
“I think one of the best decisions in 
my career has been to be a part of 
Leadership St. Paul, a program with 
the St. Paul Chamber of Commerce 
Foundation,” said Gregg Cummings, 
senior vice president, financial 
advisor, Morgan Stanley Wealth 
Management. 

Gregg has earned recognition as a top performer in the field 
by the Mpls–St. Paul Magazine and by Morgan Stanley itself. 
A believer in the power of entrepreneurship, Gregg has also 
invested in several startup ventures, including CaliBurger 
restaurants, Ips All Natural Chips and Vokel Cellars.

Gregg graduated from the University of Redlands in 
California with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Business 
Administration. He is very involved with his local school 
system, having served as the Chair for the Roseville Area 
Schools Foundation, which focuses on raising money  
for programming in the schools that serve more than  
6,000 students. 

As a member of the Leadership St. Paul Class of 2011, Gregg 
connected with the St. Paul Chamber of Commerce. He 
moved into an active role with a recently formed program 
called LSP Master’s, which Gregg has Chaired the Planning 
committee for three years. He’s served on the Board of 
the St. Paul Chamber of Commerce Foundation and was 
named the Chamber’s Emerging Volunteer of the Year 
in 2014. In 2015, Gregg was named 40 Under 40 by the 
Minneapolis/St. Paul Business Journal. 

In additon to this volunteer work, Gregg launched 
Minnesota Kids Give, a program designed to teach 
elementary school students the value of charitable giving.

Most recently, Gregg and his wife Beth have been involved 
in a Task Force to raise funds for the completion of the 
new Ronald McDonald House Family Room at Children’s 
Hospitals and Clinics in St. Paul. He continues to serve 
Children’s Minnesota as a part of the Legacy Advisors.

Gregg loves to cook and is an avid golfer, tennis player, 
reader and world traveler. 



Trustee of the year: Dan Mott
“Funds donated to United have enabled us to move 
to the next generation of care and to remain a leading 
hospital in the east metro area. Consumers and 
doctors want to see state-of-the-art facilities. To remain 
competitive and viable, we need to offer a good 
product on a campus with updated facilities,” said 
2016 Trustee of the Year, Dan Mott.

Mott first got involved with United in 1996 working 
with Bruce Hanson, corporate counsel for United at 
that time. Hanson needed help with contracts for 
starting the charity golf tournament that evolved into 
the 3M Senior PGA Championship. Since then, he 
served as chairman of the Foundation Board from 
2000 to 2002. His service makes him one of the Board 
members with the longest tenure.

Dan Mott remembers how different the United Hospital 
neighborhood looked when he first joined the board: 

United Hospital; the Medical 
Office Building across 
the street; and Children’s 
Hospital of St. Paul. “The 
tremendous growth and 
creating state-of the-art 
medical care for patients, 
could not have happened 
without donations to the 
Foundation.”

An attorney, Mott is a shareholder in Fredrikson & 
Byron’s corporate group in Minneapolis. Mott has 
over 25 years of experience in the organization, 
governance, financing and operation of cooperatives 
and other business organizations, including work with 
complex organizations, mergers, acquisitions and other 
transactional matters. 
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Cyndi Lesher
Cyndi Lesher is the retired president 
and CEO of Northern States Power 
Company-Minnesota, an Xcel Energy 
company.

During her career at Xcel Energy  
she served as Xcel Energy’s vice 
president, chief administrative  

officer and chief human resources officer, president of NSP 
Gas, vice president of NSP human resources, and various  
other positions.

“When there’s a problem to solve, I’m not concerned with 
dogma or ideological preconceptions; I’m interested in 
what works. That’s how I’ve approached my career in 
corporate leadership, and it’s how I’ve approached my 
public service, including my work on the U of M Board 
of Regents and my tenure as chair of the Governor’s 
Workforce Development Council.”

Her community involvement also includes serving on 
several Board of Directors, including: Anchor Bank, 
the Twin Cities Area Red Cross (former Board Chair), 
Opportunity Partners, Drake University Board of Trustees, 
and Give MN. She is a Regent Emeritus of the University  
of Minnesota.

Cyndi earned a Bachelor’s Degree in Sociology from Drake 
University, a Master’s Degree in Rehabilitation Counseling 
and Psychology from St. Cloud State University, and 
completed the Master of Excellence Program at the 
University of Minnesota’s Carlson School of Management.

In January 2007, Cyndi was named President of the Host 
Committee for the 2008 Republican National Convention, 
responsible for raising $58 million to fund the convention 
and to showcase Minneapolis, St. Paul and Minnesota to 
the world.



When Daniel Buss, 
MD, joined United 
Hospital in 2015, 
it was with clinic 
partner Mark 
Heller, MD. Their 
goal was exciting: 
Build a Total Joint 
Replacement Center 
on United’s Campus 
to help care for the 
growing needs of 
an aging but active 

population in the east metro area. (Dr. Heller focusing 
on hip and knee; Dr. Buss on shoulder.)

A daunting vision but one that Dr. Buss is extremely 
qualified to fulfill.

In 1999, Dr. Buss founded Sports & Orthopaedic 
Specialists. Since then, it has grown into a nationally 
recognized orthopedic surgery and sports medicine 
practice. The practice serves not only Minnesota, but 
also many patients from North Dakota, South Dakota, 
Iowa, Wisconsin, and across the United States through 
its eight clinic locations, including the one located at the 
Nasseff Specialty Center on United Hospital’s campus. 

At Sports & Orthopaedic Specialists, every surgeon 
has fellowship training or specializes in a particular 
portion of the body. Dr. Buss’ area of speciality is in the 
shoulder and elbow. 

Dr. Buss is a board certified Orthopaedic surgeon and a 
sub specialist in shoulders, elbows and sports medicine. 
Clinical partner, Dr. Heller, is a sub specialist in total 
joint replacement of hip and knee. 

Said Dr. Buss, “Donations to the Foundation are used to 
put the personal touches on United’s Campus. Like our 
office building,” he continues, “the donations make it 
a beautiful and comfortable space for our patients and 
our staff. Patients really feel like they’ll get great quality 
care when they walk in the door.”

Surgery is done at the Elaine S. Larson Surgical Center. 
Renovations were completed just a few years ago with 
the help of donations to the Foundation. “The private 
preop rooms and the beautiful surroundings reduces 
our patients stress levels,” said Dr. Buss. 

A deep educational background, Dr. Buss earned his 
Doctor of Medicine from the University of Minnesota 
in 1983. After completing his residency at the Hospital 
for Special Surgery (a prestigious specialty hospital) 
through Cornell University Medical Center in New 
York City, he sought additional training through 
a Fellowship program in the areas of shoulder and 
sports medicine. He is certified by the American Board 
of Orthopaedic Surgeons, and is a member of the 
American Academy of Orthopaedic Surgeons. Other 
academic affiliations include membership in the 
American Shoulder and Elbow Society, the Association 
of Bone and Joint Surgeons, and the American 
Orthopaedic Society for Sports Medicine.

Dr. Buss’s professional highlights include being 
recruited to the Minnesota Twins and serving as their 
team physician from 1990-2012. During that time, the 
Twins won the 1991 World Series. He was the medical 
director for the 1991 U.S. National Figure Skating 
Championships and the 1998 World Figure Skating 
Championships both held in Minneapolis. 

Dr. Buss was born and raised in Southern Minnesota 
in the town of Claremont just 10 miles east of 
Owatonna. He has seven children, is married to his wife 
Christine and currently lives in the Lowry Hill area of 
Minneapolis. 

Meet Daniel Buss, MD,  
Sports & Orthopaedic Specialists

The vision: Build a Total Joint 

Replacement Center on United’s 

Campus to help care for the growing 

needs of an aging but active 

population in the east metro area.
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Helping…it’s what we do
There are many times when being fastest is the 
ultimate goal. In the world of Emergency Medical 
Services (EMS) quickly getting to a patient is 
important. In fact, most current ambulances were 
designed 30-40 years ago, when speed was most 
important. It took several tragic accidents to reveal  
the fact that a new, better ambulance was needed  
– one that provided for the safety of the patient and  
the clinical team while en route to a hospital. 

Recently, Allina Health EMS started looking at  
ways to make that happen. 

One of the first things learned seems obvious in 
hindsight: Unrestrained caregivers are likely to be 
injured regardless of vehicle size. In addition, the 
public is at greater risk when colliding with a larger 
vehicle. This realization focused efforts on finding a 
reliable, nimble, crashworthy ambulance. 

Knowing that many minds are better than one, a 
design team consisting of mechanics, leaders and 
caregivers of various experience, sizes and shapes met 
to develop a list of desired features and specifications 
for a new ambulance. Bench seats and lap belts were 
out. Forward/rear-facing seats with shoulder belts  
were in. Safety, ergonomics and economics, in that 
order, became the team’s focus. Clinicians needed  
to be seated and restrained while providing care in a 
moving vehicle. Weighty equipment was positioned  
to be easily accessible with good lifting technique. 
HVAC and electrical components were placed so 
mechanics could access them without the need for 
time-consuming disassembly. Controls were low-
profile to reduce protrusions into the work space.

Next up was building a prototype, and finding the right 
manufacturer was easier than expected. Many were 
eager to help innovate and throughout the process, 
Crestline Coach stood out. Combining the new 
design needs and specifications with an already well-
engineered ambulance worked well. The end result is 
quite remarkable. 

This ambulance was on display at various conferences 
to help solicit feedback and ideas from other EMS 
professionals. The response has been very favorable. 
While many of the features included are not unique, 
industry experts think the combination is. 

Allina Health EMS is excited to move forward with 
the new rigs. In 2016, 13 were ordered with plans for 
another nine for 2017 and nine more in 2018. And 
while we may be leading the way, we are not alone. 
Recently, two other EMS organizations purchased a 
Crestline ambulance based on our specs. 

“The state-of-the-art ambulance not only 
pushes the industry to rethink ambulance 
safety, but was also recognized with the 2016 
EMS World Innovation Award for providing 
an innovative, new product.
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The Saint Paul RiverCentre was once again the place to see and be seen 
at the 2016 Service to Humanity Gala. Guests had the opportunity to 
bid on hundreds of silent auction items while enjoying cocktails and 
butler-passed hors d’oeuvres.

The Sevilles serenaded guests as they took their first look at the 
breathtaking, tropical foliage-draped ballroom. The evening’s program 
was emceed by KSTP Meteorologist Dave Dahl and KS95’s Dez. 
United Hospital President Tom O’Connor presented the family of Jim 
Kowalski with a lifetime achievement award for his contributions to 
United and the larger St. Paul community. 

The highlight of the evening was the presentation of two Service to 
Humanity awards that recognize the selfless dedication and leadership 
in improving the health and welfare of people in St. Paul and 
surrounding communities. This year’s Physician Honoree was Pierce 
Vatterott, MD. Community Honoree was the Hubbard Broadcasting 
Foundation. 

Over the years, the Service to Humanity Gala has raised millions of 
dollars that enable United Hospital to fund technology, facilities, 
programs and services for our patients and community. Thanks to the 
generosity of donors, this year more than $1.5 million was raised to 
support United Hospital and it’s mission of providing exceptional care 
to our patients and community.

September 24, 2016

SERVICE TO HUMANITY 

Gala

Save the date for next year’s Gala!  Sept. 30 2017.

Photos by Rod Andrew Wilson, Andrews Photography

6



7



Dr. Vatterott joined United 
Hospital in 1990 and found 
a perfect match between 
his professional passion 
and United Hospital 
Foundation’s mission. 

Professional passion 
meets Foundation 
support

“I was a seed that landed in 
fertile soil,” he said about 
his early years at United. 

An electrophysiologist, lead extraction is his professional 
passion and the Foundation has been critical to his 
successful practice at United. Through donations, the 
Foundation purchased a laser, the first of five in the U.S. 
 at the time, to perform lead extractions. Now, 26 years 
later, more than 2,000 patients have had extractions at 
United Hospital. 

His passion for cardiology stems from the unique 
combination of engineering, comparing a heart to an 
electrical system and pump, the caring aspects of medicine 
and teaching. Specializing in lead extraction was a natural 
fit – it correlates to high levels of engineering. Dr. Vatterott 
found this to be an area of great need. While lead removal 
significantly improves patients’ lives, people were afraid of 
the risks. Not doing so, however, put their health and lives 
in danger. Dr. Vatterott understands this specialized, high-
risk procedure and he excels at performing it safely. 

For the past several years, he has partnered with the 
Foundation to put on an outstanding Lead Extraction 
Symposium to share those best practices and help 
improve the lives of many around the nation. In addition, 
Dr. Vatterott teaches at multiple national and regional 

conferences across the U.S. He is assigned to Univerity of 
Minnesota cardiac EP fellows for education. 

Practicing in the rich Twin Cities medical industry 
environment, he has been able to be part of research 
and development at Medtronic, Visible Heart Lab at the 
University of Minnesota, and lead extraction imaging 
research among many other projects. 

Born in St. Louis, Missouri, Dr. Vatterott is one of nine 
children. Education, community involvement and service 
were strongly promoted in his family. He learned at 
an early age the importance of giving back. Building 
relationships are important to him and to this day he 
maintains friendships that began years ago. 

A graduate of Mayo Graduate School of Medicine,  
Dr. Vatterott is a Merck Scholar of the American College of 
Cardiology in Electrophysiology Research, a Fellow of the 
American College of Cardiology and a Diplomate of the 
North American Society of Pacing and Electrophysiology. 
He is certified by the American Board of Internal Medicine 
in Internal Medicine, Adult Cardiovascular Medicine 
(Cardiology) and Cardiac Electrophysiology. 

Today, he and his bride Teresa (Teri) live in Inver Grove 
Heights and have six children. They, too, have strong 
beliefs in education and among the six sons you’ll find 
outdoorsmen, engineers, consultants, neuroscience 
researchers and a film maker.

With all the accomplishments he’s made in his professional 
life, and the improvements he’s made in the lives of 
countless patients, he’s most proud of his children and the 
support of his self-proclaimed “bride.” “Her support,” he 
says, “is fantastic. It allows me to have this life.” One filled 
with emergencies and long days. And United Hospital is 
grateful!

2016 Service to Humanity 
Physician Honoree
Pierce Vatterott, MD 
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The Hubbard Broadcasting Foundation was established in 
the late 1950s and supports many local organizations and 
causes throughout the Twin Cities and beyond. The family 
is very modest about their charitable contributions and 
focuses instead on their broadcast corporation – one that 
has provided an important service to our community  
for years. 

Over 90 years of innovation

In 1923, Stanley E. Hubbard began his first foray into 
commercial radio through his 500-watt radio station, 
WAMD (Where All Minneapolis Dances) – the forerunner 
to KSTP-AM 1500. It was a humble beginning to what has 
become one of the most respected family-owned broadcast 
corporations in the world. 

From 1923 to 2016, Hubbard Broadcasting has led the 
industry, becoming a corporation of firsts. The list is long 
and impressive. Highlights include: being the first national 
radio news service, buying the first TV camera ever sold, 
demonstrating the first TV set during the Minnesota State 
Fair, becoming the nation’s first independently owned NBC 
affiliated TV station, broadcasting the first color program 
in the Midwest and then becoming the first full-color TV 
station in the world, and offering the first high-power 
Direct Broadcast Satellite programming direct to U.S. 
homes to name a few. They continue to look for innovative 
ways to connect with people and the community they serve 
through the medium of broadcasting.

Today, the Hubbard 
family remains actively 
involved within the 
corporation and the 
broadcast industry. They 
serve leadership roles in 
the corporation: Stanley  
S. Hubbard, the founder’s 
son, Chairman and 
CEO; Stan E. Hubbard 
II, President, Hubbard 
Media Group; Ginny 
Hubbard Morris, Chair, 
Hubbard Radio; Rob 
Hubbard, President, Hubbard Television Group; and Kari 
Hubbard Rominski, Executive Vice President, Community 
Affairs. As a family and as a corporation, they continue 
the strong tradition of serving our viewers and listeners 
through the Hubbard Broadcasting Foundation.

Hubbard Broadcasting operates radio and television 
stations in nine states. Other Hubbard Broadcasting 
companies include satellite and cable networks. 
ReelzChannel (launched in 2006) and Ovation TV,  
F&F Productions and the Hubbard Radio Network.

 

2016 Service to Humanity 
Community Honoree

Hubbard  Broadcasting Foundation 
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PRESENTING 
SPONSORS
Hubbard Broadcasting Foundation
King Family Foundation/ 
	 King Capital Corporation
John Nasseff and Helene Houle

TECHNOLOGY 
SPONSORS
McGough Companies
St. Paul Radiology, PA

SPECIALTY SPONSORS
Dennis and Roberta Keller
Dennis and Barbara Senneseth

PREMIER SPONSORS
Twin Cities Anesthesia Associates-  
	 Associated Anesthesiologists Division
Boston Scientific
Carol Bierbrauer
Commonwealth Properties, Inc.
Ecolab, Inc.
Mickey Goff and Lisa Boysen
Todd M Hess, MD and Lee Tricker-Hess
Katherine B. Andersen Fund; c/o  
	 The Saint Paul Foundation
Legacy Productions
Linen Effects
MHC Culinary Group
Minnesota Gastroenterology, PA
Nasseff Mechanical Contractors
NEI Electric

Jack and Mary Ritt/North Star Bank/ 
	 Ritt Family Foundation/
Thomson Reuters 
Twin Cities.Com/Pioneer Press/  
	 Spaces Magazine
United Hospital
Dr. Pierce and Teri Vatterott
Woolly Rhino

DINNER SPONSORS
Allina Health Emergency Medical Services
The Berg Group
Calvin and Beverly Calmenson  
	 Family Foundation
Emergency Care Consultants
Felhaber Larson
Goodin Company
Louis and Kathrine Hill
Hospital Pathology Associates
Marc and Judy Isaacs
John and Ruth Huss
The Kowalski Family
Mairs and Power, Inc.
Medtronic
Minnesota Epilepsy Group, PA
Minnesota Wire
Fane and Corie Opperman 
Sears Imported Autos
Sports & Orthopaedic Specialists:  
	 Drs. Buss and Heller
SODEXO
United Heart & Vascular Clinic

AWARD SPONSORS
Dave Brooks
District Energy - Saint Paul
EAPC
Greenhaven Printing
Terrance & Marian Mehan
Opulent Vodka
David & Dede Smith
Chris Staley
Spectranetics
St. Jude Medical
St. Paul Infectious Disease Associates, Ltd.
Twin Cities Spine Center

TABLE SPONSORS
Allina Health Mental Health
Apple Valley Medical Center
Bassford Remele
Bio. Instruments
Dakota Medical, LLC
Fredrikson & Byron, PA
Dr. Harold Katz
Carol March
Medtronic Neurovascular
Metropolitan Urologic Associates
Minnesota Oncology
R. F. Moeller Jeweler
United Family Medicine
Dr. Richard and Barbara Shank
Dr. Chuck Terzian

Thank you to our sponsors for making our 
evening exceptional!
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We apologize for any errors or omissions that may appear in this listing. 

9YumYum
Asfusion Spa Salon
Advanced Dermatology Care
Judy Anderson
Andrews Photography
Arthur Murray Dance Center
Artistry
Aurora World Inc.
Bell Museum of  Natural History
Bibelot
Lisa Boysen
Bunker Beach Water Park
David Byrd
Capital Genealogy
Martin and Esther Capp  
	 Family Foundation
Circus Juventas 
Julie Cohen
Gayle Cole 
The Commodore Bar  
	 & Restaurant
Como Friends
Dale Studios
M. Cathy and   
	 J. Donald Donahue
Eagle Rock Ranch 
EcoLab, Inc. 
Enervation, Inc. 
Ezulwini Game Lodges
Gertens
Mickey Goff

Grand Casinos: Mille Lacs  
	 & Hinckley
Donald Grindstaff
Guthrie Theater
Hair I Go Salon
Hillcrest Golf Club 
Hotel 340
Helene Houle
Hubbard Broadcasting  
	 Foundation 
Illusion Theater
Inver Wood Golf Course
Bill Janvrin
Jellycat, Inc. 
The Jungle Theater
Juut Salon & Spa
John Doll Studios
Kathleen Interiors
Kirk Portrait Designs
Kowalski Co. 
Jacob LaCroix
Lakeshore Players Theatre
Robert and Karen Linc
Stuart Loughridge
Lunderby Photography
MAC Cosmetics
Martin Patrick3
Joe and Maddie Mauer
McDonald’s
Meghan Doll Photography
MHC Culinary Group

Minneapolis Marriott SW
Minnesota Landmarks
Minnesota Twins  
	 Baseball Club
Minnesota Zoo
Minnesota Wild
Nancy Moeller
Morrissey Hospitality  
	 Companies Inc. 
Mystic Lake Casino Hotel
Nasseff Mechanical  
	 Contractors
NEI Electric 
Mary Ann and Ed Newman
Ordway Center for the  
	 Performing Arts
Pandora
Connie Paquette
Pazzaluna
Pearson’s Candy Co.
Penumbra Theatre
Perpetual Motion
Tony Peterson
R.F. Moeller Jeweler
Rick Bronson’s House  
	 of Comedy
Rocco Altobelli, Inc. 
The Rose Ensemble
Saint Paul Athletic Club
Saint Paul Fire Dept.
The Saint Paul Hotel

Saint Paul RiverCentre
Salon Ultimo 
John and Linda Schroepfer
The Schubert Club
Scruples Hair Care
Sea Glass Fine Art  
	 Photography
Skin Rejuvenation Clinic
SPS Companies
St. Paul Grill
St. Paul Police Department
SteppingStone Theatre for  
	 Youth Development
Stouts Island Lodge
Summit Brewing Company
Thomson Reuters
Three Rivers Park District
Tria Restaurant and Bar  
	 & Event Center
Twin City Attorneys
Jeff and Nathalie Ulrich
University Club Saint Paul
Uptown Dermatology  
	 & SkinSpa
Ruth Ann Vohs
WA Frost and Company
Tom and Dawn Walrath
Scott and Bethany Weingart
White Bear Country Inn
Windmiller Distinctive  
	 Dentistry

Thank you to our auction contributors:
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United Heart & Vascular Clinic is  
pleased to announce the addition of  
Mark D. Fleming, MD, FACS, RPVI

Dr. Fleming joined 
United Heart & 
Vascular Clinic (UHVC) 
in October. Dr. 
Fleming is a nationally 
recognized Vascular and 
Endovascular surgeon 
with more than 6 years 
of experience, including 
leadership experience 
at Mayo Clinic. He has 
a specific interest in 
performing minimally-

invasive procedures, including lower extremity stenting, 
aneurysm repair, limb salvage, and varicose vein treatment.

UHVC is building a comprehensive vascular program 
with outstanding specialists, staff and facilities to provide 
exceptional care. As Medical Director for Vascular 
Medicine and Surgery at United Hospital and UHVC,  
Dr. Fleming will set the strategic and clinical direction  
for the vascular program.

United providers in the news

United providers have been called on by the news media 
for their expertise frequently this year. Providers include 
a registered dietician, lactation consultant, sleep doctor, 
urologist, bariatric surgeon, two neurologists and two 
cardiologists. The wide range of topics include news 
coverage of:

•	New dietary guidelines announced at the  
beginning of the year.

•	Sleep news related to health and the possibility that 
napping at work may be good for you and  
your company.

•	Stroke victims are getting younger.

•	Migraines.

•	Prostate and testicular cancer.

•	The first of its kind in the Twin Cities, a transcatheter 
mitral valve-in-valve procedure.

Keep up on all the news coming from United 
Hospital by following the Allina Health news blog: 
allinanews.com.

Campus news

The Mother Baby Center at United 
with Children’s Minnesota turns 1!

It’s been a wonderful and busy first year for The 
Mother Baby Center at United and Children’s 
Minnesota with more and more families choosing  
us for their childbirth experience. 

Bringing The Mother Baby Center to St. Paul has only 
been possible because of your generous philanthropic 
support. A very special thank you to all our donors for 
your ongoing commitment to our communities and 
families. 
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Your donations at work

Thanks to your support of the larger 
initiatives, such as Hybrid Surgical Suite 
and The Mother Baby Center at United 
and Children’s Minnesota, United is able 
to reinvest in the hospital facility and 
campus.

So far this year, more than 500 projects, 
large and small have been completed in  
and around the hospital. Improvements 
such as updating elevators, patient 
rooms and bathrooms, a new revolving 
lobby door and so many more. Patients 
are happy with the changes and feedback  
has been very positive.

United Hospital is Twin 
Cities’ #4 hospital says U.S. 
News & World Report

United Hospital 
was ranked 
fourth in the 
metro, sixth in 
the state and 
earned  
high-performing 
ratings in six 
specialties, 
procedures and 
conditions in the U.S. News & World 
Report 2016-17 Best Hospital rankings.

3M Championship
The 3M Championship held at TPC Twin Cities and presented by 
Post-It® Products is one of the favorite stops for Champions Tour 
professionals. Managed by Pro Links Sports, the tournament benefits 
healthcare programs at United, Abbott Northwestern and Mercy & 
Unity Hospitals. 

This year United Hospital Foundation received $566,667 from the 
tournament to benefit United Medical Specialties, United Pain Center 
and The Mother Baby Center at United and Childrens Minnesota. Joe 
Durant clinched the title as the winner of the 2016 3M Championship 
in a one-hole playoff against Miguel Angel Jimenez. 

Save the date for next year’s tournament,  
July 31- August 6, 2017.

Thank you to the generous 2016 United Hospital Golf Classic 
sponsors that made the tournament a success. It was a beautiful 
day at the White Bear Yacht Club where 134 golfers participated 
in the event which raised over $160,000 to benefit United Medical 
Specialties Clinic and United Pain Center. 

United Hospital Golf Classic

Sponsors
TITLE
McGough Companies

BEVERAGE 
CART
Nasseff Mechanical 
Contractors

HOLE-IN-ONE  
& GOLF BALLS
Sears Imported Autos

GOLD
Twin Cities Anesthesia 
	 Associates- Associated  
	 Anesthesiologists 	
	 Division
Berg Drywall
CMA/ Ideacom
EAPC

Emergency Care  
	 Consultants
David Feinberg
Felhaber Larson
Helene Houle
King Capital Corporation
NEI Electric
St. Paul Radiology 
SODEXO
United Hospital  
	 Administration
Willis Towers Watson
Arch Insurance
Wilkie Sanderson

SILVER
Carl Bolander & Sons Co. 
SP +/ Central Parking  
	 System
Uniform Advantage

BRONZE
American Engineering 
	 Testing
Custom Drywall
Energy Solutions  
	 International
Greenhaven Printing
Herman Miller/ Intereum
Image Stream Medical
Minnesota Acoustics
Julius B. Nelson & Son, Inc.
NXC Imaging
Stericycle
St. Paul Linoleum
VTI Security

Save the date for the 2017 tournament on July 31.
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Jim Adamski Complementary Therapy Fund
Coni Bartl-Luthi Memorial Heart Fund
Behavioral Health Services Fund
Breastfeeding Resource Center
Brody Family Foundation Fund
Cal Calmenson Pulmonary and  
	 Cardiac Education Fund
Cancer Care and Research Fund
Cardiology Research Fund
Cardiovascular Health Improvement Fund
Center for Caring
Chapel/Pastoral Care/Spiritual Care Fund
Claussen Scholarship Endowment Fund
Julie Cohen United Hospital Volunteer and 
Nursing Education Fund
Community Partnership Fund 
Diabetes Fund
Jesse E. Edwards Endowment Fund
Employee Fund (EFAC)

Equipment Fund
Free Care Endowment Fund
General Fund
Dr. C. Richard Guiton Ethics Fund
Heart/Lung Endowment Fund
John and Delores Holl Endowment Fund
Milton M. Hurwitz Exercare Fitness  
	 Center Fund
Faye Ann Johnson Memorial Education Fund
G. Kamman Tumor Conference Fund
Dr. Karon Pulmonary Disease Fund
Peter J. King Emergency Care  
	 Center at United Hospital Fund
Elaine S. Larson Surgical Center
Elaine S. and Robert E. Larson Endowment
Lawson Family Donor Advised Fund
Lipschultz Guest Rooms Endowment Fund
Medical Education and Research  
	 Endowment Fund

Medicine Fund
The Mother Baby Center at United  
	 and Children’s Minnesota Fund
The Nagel Family Ems Safety Fund
Nasseff Heart Center Fund
Nasseff Neuroscience Center Fund 
Newman Breast Cancer Fund
Olivia Fund
Oncology Endowment Fund
Ragon Cardiac Fund
Rifkin Cardiac Fund
Rinkey Cardiovascular Endowment Fund
St. Paul Cardiothoracic Surgical Services
Sam Singer Memorial Fund
Maureen Smith Nursing Education Fund
UMS Clinics Expansion Project
United Pain Center Fund 
Sharon K. Willbrandt Memorial Fund
Volunteer Fund

You can donate to any United Hospital Foundation Fund. Please call the United Hospital 
Foundation at 651-241-8022 or donate online at allinahealth.org/unitedfoundation.

United Hospital Foundation Funds

Help.Give.Hope. 2016 Community Giving Campaign

Allina Health has a tradition of supporting the 
communities where its employees and patients live and 
work – and United Hospital employees are proud to 
support the Community Giving Campaign. It’s an easy, 
convenient way to help support patient and community 
services that are important to them. 

2016 Spotlight Program:  
In-Reach Program expansion
This year’s spotlight program is supporting 
the expansion of the In-Reach Program to all 
Allina Health regions. Gifts will continue to 
transform care for patients struggling with 
access to primary care and mental health and 
addiction conditions.
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Michael “Mickey” Goff 
A proud supporter of United Hospital and the Foundation in many 
ways, Mickey passed away Oct. 20, 2016 at the age of 79. 

Through his generosity, he touched the lives of many patients and 
employees at United. Along with his daughter Lisa Boysen, he created 
the Goff and Boysen Memorial and Honoring Garden in 2011 to 
provide long-lasting tributes to loved ones who have passed away. The 
garden also honors those who have made a difference in our lives and 
offers a place to reflect, remember and heal.  

Mickey considered United part of his family and would frequently visit 
the staff. He was always generous and kind to the United staff, and his 
smiling face and bright blue eyes, compliments, food and gifts were 
truly treasured by many. He will be greatly missed by his family, his 
dogs Wolfie and Remi, and United Hospital staff.

Sidney Applebaum
Sidney Applebaum, the powerhouse behind a family grocery 
dynasty who co-founded Rainbow Foods and Big Top Liquors 
and Sid’s Discount Liquors, passed away on August 6 at the age 
of 92. Sidney won numerous awards, was heavily involved in 
the community, and was passionate about the Twin Cities. 

He was an active United Hospital Foundation Board of 
Directors member, recipient of the 2005 Board Trustee of the 
Year award and 1994 Service to Humanity award. Applebaum 
has personal knowledge of the expertise at United. He always 
said the care he and his family received was always outstanding. 
Sid believed giving to United was one of the most meaningful 
contributions anyone can make. Sidney symbolized energy and 
success and will be missed by family and friends.  

In memorium

Justin Boysen, Lisa Boyson, Mickey Goff

Nancy Rosenberg, Sid Applebaum, Lorraine 
Applebaum, Jay Applebaum, Ellen Saffron



The Heritage Society

To become a member of the Heritage Society, all you need to do is inform us of the provision you have 
made for the Foundation in your will or trust. The amount can vary and does not have to be disclosed.  
You may remain anonymous, if you wish.

For more information, please contact the United Hospital Foundation at 651-241-8022. Confidential 
consultation on charitable giving with Foundation staff or other experts is available.

We recognize and thank the following members of the Heritage Society:

Duke Adamski
Darcy Andahl
Gudfinna Angevine
Charles and Marjorie Avoles
Barbara and Dan Balik
Wilma Battle
Helen L. Bauer
Cynthia Bean
Maxine A. Becker
Eleanor Beikler
Larry and Nancy Bentson
John and Andrea Bien
Joth Blodgett
Rachel Hill Boeckmann
William Bogenberger
Paul J. Bosman
Elinor Brodie
Edwina and Raymond Burrows
David W. Byrd
Mary D. Cannon
Ann L. Carlson
William J. Carthaus
Robert H. Chandler
Dorothy Chappell
Bruce F. Church
Clara Claussen
Frieda Claussen
Stephanie S. Cook
Pat and Jim Cooksey
Lisa M. Damon
Patrick and Marie Drescich
Arthur G. Driscoll
Cindy and Bill Early
Mina Fergestad
James Flink, MD and  
	 Diane Uecker-Flink, RN
Dan Foley, MD
Milton Frogner
Virda Frogner

Elsie Geiss
Michael Goff
Stephen Gryzan, MD and  
	 Thomas M. Reynen
Richard J. Haag
Jerome M. and Marice L. Halper 
	  Family Foundation
M. Lenore Hannon
Douglas H. and Marie E. Hanson
Beda Harper
Clara Louis Harris
Nancy Ottis Harris
John G. and Alice L. Harrison
Marshall and Elizabeth Hatfield
Marjorie Hathaway
Monica and Harold Heitgen
Rebecca F. Hensel
Phillip W. Herzog
George S. Hill
Louis Fors Hill
Stan and Doris Hill
Edith B. Hodgson
John and Dolores Holl
Dr. Ken and Linda Holmen
Joseph B. Hreha
Mary L. Huberty 
Rose Hutterer
Mary Lou Jacobson
Charlotte Janssen
Evelyn B. Johnson
David B. and Julie A. Jones
Ione N. Kadden
Margaret D. Kincaid
Russell S. and Andrea S. King
Brian M. Krasnow
Elsie J. Lane
Elaine S. and Robert E. Larson
Norma L. Larson
The Lawson Family

Roger R. Lenzmeier
N. Logan Leven, MD
Richard Leven
Bill and Sybil Lipschultz
Mrs. Samuel (Ruth) Lipschultz
Jean and Gunnar Ljungkull
Dr. Thomas and Katie Love
Harvey Lubov
Gertrude Maiden
Wyllene Pearson Marks
William H. Mason, III
Kay Mathes
Theresa T. McCarthy
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Merrick
Anna C. Meyer
Peter W. Michalowski
David R. Miller
Dr. Zondal and Esther Miller
Mark and Joan Mishek
Lucille Moeller
Joan Muhlenkord
LeVonne Mulrooney
Lorraine C. Murphy
Dean K. Murray
John Nasseff
Peter L. Navtzeny
Scott Nelson and Roxanne Hart
Winnifred Netherly
Sandy Neuman
Mary Ann and Ed Newman
Tom and Joalyce O’Connor
Frederick M. Owens, Jr., MD  
	 and Lucy T. Owens
H. Johanne Platzer
George Power, Jr.
Florine J. Prusak
Rosella E. Qualey
Russell and Dorothy Ragon
Paul and Irene Rifkin

Karen A. Ringheim
Jack Ritt
Clayton L. Robinson
Robert R. Robinson
Norma and Dick Roessler
John T. Rogers, MD
Louise and Thomas Rose
Norman Rose
Lillian M. Rumble
Jerry Sansby
James Scarpetta, Jr.
Craig and Leah Schmalz
Dolores M. Schram
William C. Schram, Jr.
Christine and Michael Seitz
Drs. Richard and Barbara Shank
Ronald A. and Norma E. Signorelli
Charles Signs
Freda Silver
Eleanor V. Stafstrom
Florence and Donald Stanton
Elvera Stauffacher
Joan C. Thompson
Ruemah H. Thompson
Joyce Johanne Tobiason
Robert and Roberta Topness
Mary L. Tyler
Mr. and Mrs. Ralph Tyler
Paul and Carolyn Verret
Tim L. Vesperman
Carol J. Wagner
Betty Jane Walen
Diane Weinfurtner
Patricia H. Whitacre
Leonard Wilkening
Norb and Karen Winter
Jason Zotalis

Eight of our donors wish  
to remain anonymous.
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David Byrd 
President 
Vice President, Allina Health 

Jacob LaCroix
Director of Development

Cindy Early 
Major Gifts Officer

Janet Berg 
Annual Giving Manager

Allison Herbst 
Associate Development Officer 

Jo Marcotte 
Executive Assistant

United Hospital Foundation Staff

United Hospital Foundation Board of Directors

Top row L-R: Janet Berg, Cindy Early, Jo Marcotte, 
Allison Herbst. 
Bottom row L-R: David Byrd, Jacob LaCroix.

Nathan Anderson, MD**
Chief of Staff Elect,  
United Hospital;  
Emergency Care Consultants
Lisa Boysen
Blue Cross Blue Shield of MN

David Byrd**
President, United Hospital 
Foundation; Vice President,  
Allina Health
Bob Chandler*
Chandler and Brown, Ltd.
Vic Corbett, MD**
United Medical Specialties
Gregg Cummings
Morgan Stanley Wealth 
Management
Rassoul Dastmozd, PhD
Saint Paul College
Merry DeCourcy
Community Member
Michael Ebbert, MD**
Chief of Staff, United Hospital; 
Associated Anesthesiologists 
Division, Twin Cities Anesthesia 
Associates

Louis Fors Hill*
Community Member 
Helene Houle
Community Member
Gerry Hughes
Community Member
Russell King
Past Chair, Foundation Board; 
King Capital Corporation
John Kuhrmeyer
Canopy Financial Group
Stephanie Laitala-Rupp
Secretary, Foundation Board 
Commonwealth Properties
Norma L. Larson*
Community Member

Cyndi Lesher
Community Member
Patrick Mazorol
Community Member
Joseph Micallef*
Community Member
David M. Miller
Friendship Village of Bloomington

Daniel Mott
Fredrikson & Byron
Tom O’Connor**
President, United Hospital
Jack Ritt
North Star Bank
Dede Smith
Community Member 
Kris Taylor
Chair, Foundation Board;  
Ecolab, Inc.
Joan Thompson
Minnesota Wire
Paul Verret
Community Member
Bart Zibrowski
Vice Chair, Foundation Board;
Community Member

* Emeritus ** Ex-Officio
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2017 EVENTS  

allinahealth.org/unitedfoundation

Service to Humanity 
Gala, Sept. 30,  
Saint Paul RiverCentre	

United Hospital 
Golf Classic July 31, 
White Bear Yacht Club

3M Championship, 
July 31-Aug. 6,  
TPC Twin Cities, Blaine 

United Hospital Foundation exists to raise philanthropic 

support for United Hospital and its mission of providing 

exceptional medical care to our patients. The Foundation 

also represents itself and the Hospital in the community.

United Hospital Foundation seeks to be a high-

performing foundation. We do this by broadening our 

donor base, staying connected to our community and 

engaging our partners (donors, board members and 

physicians) in our mission.

Integrity • Stewardship • Respect • Trust • Compassion

Our mission

UNITED HOSPITAL FOUNDATION

Our vision

Our Values

333 Smith Avenue North 
St. Paul, MN 55102
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